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I am writing to oppose Senate Bill 408 which directs the Oregon Health Authority to 

establish a process to review scope of practice requests.  This will create a 

burdensome layer of bureaucracy.  Since it takes close to a year to get a simple 

building permit these days, I can’t imagine how long this scope of practice 

determination will take and I cannot imagine it will be fair to low risk nurturing forms of 

health care.  I am not convinced there is sufficient enough problem to have this bill 

and it's ensuing chaos.  Please disregard this piece of legislation. Judith Boothby, 

Chiropractor 


